NOTICE

This is to inform all the concerned to attend the first
valedictory programme of SOFT SKILLS & PERSONALITY
DEVELOPMENT course on 30" May, 2023 at Rabindra
Kakasha (Seminar hall) from 2 PM. All the qualified students

are requested to report at 1.30pm.
For further details contact: Arnab Chatterjee, 8801544129.
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Vice Principal
Asansol Girls’College
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